
 

Board Report 

Brackett High School 

Date: 5-11-2015 
 

Enrollment: Brackett High School 

9th  Grade 54 

10th Grade 55 

11th Grade 37 

12th Grade 47 

Total HS 193 

 

 

Enrollment: DAEP 

9th  Grade  0 

10th Grade  0 

11th Grade  0 

12th Grade  1 

Total DAEP  1 

 

Total HS Enrollment-   193 

 

  Discipline Report: From 5-1-2015 to 5-31-2015  

Total number of discipline 

referrals 
  

General misbehavior 

(talking, swearing, tardy 

etc.) 

  

Skipping   

Fighting   

Possession of tobacco   

Public display of 

affection 

  

Off campus violation   

Transportation violation   

Possession of 

alcohol/drugs 

  

Bullying   

 

 

Staff Development – None for the month of May 

     

      

     

     

     

     

     

   

 

 



 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

 
We finished up in the last week of May with a valiant effort with our last group of state competitors: 
 Hannah Mcgregor and Chaeli Todino competed in the state choir competition in Pflugerville (with 
lockdowns due to tornados in the area), Hannah received a 1(best rating) while Chaeli  received a 
2(second best). 
 
We started off with our academic UIL team consisting of JT Rosas (accounting), Adrienne Loftus 
(ready writing & mathematics), Ethan Peace (computer science & mathematics), Sean Hastings 
(mathematics), and Da Jackie Pang (mathematics). Ethan Peace placed 2nd over all in computer 
science and Sean Hastings placed 6th overall in mathematics at the State competition. Our 
Mathematics team consisting of Sean Hastings, Da Jackie Pang, Ethan Peace, and Adrienne Loftus 
placed 3rd at state and never lost a meet until state 
 
Our OAP participants Hannah Mcgregor, Lauren Powell, Caleb Volcsko, Adrienne Loftus, Justin 
Hidalgo, Mark Garcia, Popz Reyes, Emma Palmer, Alexa Solis, Elizabeth Rangel, Emily Ford, Dante 
Luna, Martin Guzman, Claudia Lira, Angie Roberson, Chaeli Todino competed at 9:10 in the evening. 
When all the smoke cleared and the dust settled at 1:45 am the next  morning they had received 
several awards including honorable mention all star crew Adrienne Loftus, Allstar crew Emma Palmer 
and Hannah McGregor along with the 3rd place trophy for the overall team competition. 
 
We finished the year with our Graduation at the civic center with a little room left in the audience to 
spare. Thank you to all the Board members for attending and taking place in this milestone in our 
students educational career!!! 
 


